[bookmark: _GoBack]OPEN DOORS: School Feedback
It was great to welcome so many families to our Open Doors on Monday 29th August for our initial ‘Meet the Teacher’ event.  We received some encouraging feedback:
What an amazing learning space! So much to see and do.  Thank you for having us.  He seems very settled and relaxed.

Really great to see a snapshot of P5.

Really enjoyed coming in to see what my child has been doing so far.  Enjoying the French.



Impressive, good to see all the kids work displayed on the walls.  Lots for the kids to play and learn with.




Lovely to see she is settled in the class and excited to show me around.  Excellent set up and lay out for learning opportunities!


Was so nice to see my child in the classroom and also see the activities the children have been doing in class.  The classroom was well laid out with all the different learning and play areas.



It was fab to finally see the kids in the classroom.  They all seem very settled and happy.  Lovely to see.
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We would like to hear your opinion about your child’s start to the school year. Use either the link or the QR code below.
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKRbsr8TjIERBrzG_g5XfY8JUMVMwNjVYR1g5VTBQMDVHSFhYUVhHQVYwVi4u 





[image: ]We look forward to welcoming you to our next open doors on Thursday 22nd September where the focus of learning will be on global citizenship.  
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